


THE GOVERNMENT IS ATTACKING US: LET’S FIGHT BACK! 
Demonstration and action on February 23rd 2015

The liberal government is attacking the social model that makes Quebec a society with 
less inequality.
In the past months, the government has announced many cuts and budget cuts in 
various sectors including social assistance, transit for people with limited mobility, meals 
for people with disabilities, protection of youth, services for children with intellectual 
disabilities and pervasive development disorders, mental health, public health, care 
for the elderly, development of communities and regional development, protection of 
wildlife, CEGEPs and universities, public daycares, school boards, etc.
In addition to the dramatic impact of these cuts, rates for public services keep 
increasing (tax, public daycares and health care, Hydro-Québec bills), the pension 
funds of municipal employees are being attacked (adoption of Bill 3), and we’ve seen 
that cutbacks and a major reorganization in health and social services (Bill 10) are 
threatening essential services.

We say no to these attacks! If we are attacked, we must fight back and defend 
ourselves!

In the past months, not a week has gone by without demonstrations and other actions 
to oppose these ideological and financial choices.
Yet, despite widespread popular opposition, the Government hasn’t backed down.
It is time to increase the pressure and disrupt the unacceptable current situation.
Since symbolic tactics such as demonstrations and petitions are not working, we must 
go further to prevent the destruction of our social safety net!
We must let the liberal government and the financial elite - virtually spared by the 
austerity measures - know that we won’t tolerate their decisions that impoverish people 
and undermine our public services while billions of dollars are sleeping in the bank 
accounts of companies, and in tax havens!
The government has to redistribute this money so that human rights are better 
respected. 

On February 23rd, let’s turn up the heat in Montreal!
Demonstration and action, 11:30, corner of McGill College and Sherbrooke 

(McGill metro)
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